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July 23, 198]

Linda Tretiak
Co-ordinator Health Sciences
Campus Mail

Dear Linda:

Welcome back to AUCE Local I. I am enclosing your new
Union card, but am not forwarding you a copy of the collective agreement
as I assume that you have one. If this is not the case, please do not
hesitate to contact the office and one will be forwarded to you at that
time.

Yours truly,

Wendy Bice
Union Co-ordinator
AUCE Local I

Encl.
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